

At The Henry Beaufort School, there are no limitations to success.

Priors Dean Road Harestock Winchester Hants SO22 6JJ Tel: 01962 880073 Fax: 01962 883667 admin@beaufort.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss S Hearle

www.beaufort.hants.sch.uk

6 November 2020

Dear Parents

The Royal British Legion

As you may be aware at The Henry Beaufort School we would normally support The Royal British Legion and their work by selling poppies during the school day. This year however we are unable to do this. We would however still like to make a donation from the school to the Royal British Legion. With this in mind I would ask that if your child would like to make a donation next week, within their year bubbles, they will be able to do so during tutor time. Please note that students will not be able to take a poppy in exchange.

We will be marking the day with the two minute silence followed by the last post that will be being played by two of our students. At The Henry Beaufort School we want to continue to mark Armistice Day and I hope you will encourage your young people to donate even though this is not the normal situation.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Mr Janes
Head of Year 7
Teacher of Drama & Photography